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I PRO..IECT TITLE: GWF TracyDivision 

[8J Telephone 

NAME: 

WITH: 

SUBJECT: 

I (209) 468-3121 D Meeting Location: 

Chandler Martin, Deputy 
Director, San Joaquin Co DATE: 01-05-09 TIME: 10:30 a.m. 
Planning Division 

Jacob Hawkins, Land Use Technical Specialist, Aspen Environmental Group 

San Joaquin County Land Use Response Letter 

COMMENTS: 

On November 5, 2008, the San Joaquin County Planning Division was sent a letter requesting 
input from the County with regard to interpretation of its policy guidance documents. This letter 
asked for a response from the County by December 5, 2008. Staff called Chandler Martin, 
Deputy Director of the San Joaquin County Planning Division to ask if the County intended to 
respond to the letter from the Energy Commission. Mr. Martin stated that he did not know if 
any other agencies of the County would be responding to the letter, but that the Planning 
Division had no intention to respond to the letter. 

cc: Amanda Stennick, CEC Siting Division 
, Alan Solomon, CEC Siting PM 

Signed: . 

Negar Vahidi, CEC Land Use Specialist 
Name: Jacob Hawkins 
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